
Administrative Specialist CL2 

210 Chadbourne Hall, Orono, ME 04469 

Telephone: 207.581.4124 

Email: kristina.cote@maine.edu 

Kristina graduated from the University of Maine with a degree in Business Management. She 

joined the Bureau of Labor Education in 1979 and is currently the Administrative Specialist. She 

assists the Director with clients, public and governmental officials, and University administration 

and staff. 
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